
City of San Marcos
 Notice for Potential Quorum of the Arts Commission

KZSM Radio’s 3rd Anniversary Party
Wednesday, January 29 2020

5:30 p.m.
The Railyard, 116 S Edward Gary Street

Notice of Potential Quorum:

Members of the Arts Commission may be in attendance at KZSM Radio’s 3rd Anniversary Party. This
event will be held at The Railyard, 116 S Edward Gary Street in San Marcos.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Arts Commission, but this notice is being posted in 
compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act in the event any city business is discussed. 

No action can be taken by the Arts Commission during this meeting.

POSTED January 21, 2020 at 2:45 p.m.

Elizabeth Trevino
Interim Deputy City Clerk




